
Che IllntvereUs o! Chicago
Œbe ©raôuate School ot Hrts an£> literature

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

February 27, 1924

Sir Arthur vurrie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir Arthur:

I have just received your note and 

making inquiries about Cl if fold Shaw. He is not here this 

quarter, but I can get a line 

under whom he has worked here.

am

him from the professors 

I wil] write you again within

on

a few days.

^ enjoyed my brief visit to -ontreal very

much.

ith kind regards,

Sincere!vyours,

GJL:M Dean.


